
Sand Lake Garden Club Meeting 
Via Zoom 

March 24, 2022 
 

President Sally Perry called the membership meeting to order at 7 p.m.  She welcomed the 
approximately 18 members and guests and thanked them for participating in our Zoom 
Presentation. 
 
The program for the evening, “Bats of the Northeast – Who They Are and How We Study & 
Protect Them” was presented by Emily Davis and Mike Warmer from NYS DEC. 
 
A question and answer period followed Emily and Mike’s presentation and they were both 
thanked for a fascinating and informative program. 
 
Treasurers Report:  Hollis McEvilly reported that the checking account balance as of today’s date 
is $3189.18.  We have 47 members paid at this time. 
 
Old Business:  
 A reminder that our April meeting will be Thursday, April 21, 2022 at the Sand Lake Town Hall at 
7:00 PM, instead of the usual 4th Thursday of the month.  To welcome everyone back to “in 
person”, there will be a meet and greet at 6:30 PM that evening. 
 
New Business:  None reported 
 
Committee Reports: 
Plant Sale (now known as the Garden Faire) report: 
 

May 14, 2022 – Garden Faire @ Salem Methodist Church 
8:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

 

• A planning meeting for the Garden Faire was held on March 15, 2022, an email was sent 
on 3/17/22 to members highlighting the discussions. 

 

• There will be another planning meeting on Tuesday, April 5, 2022 at the SL Town Hall in 
the kitchen at 6:00 PM.   

 

• Two potting dates have been scheduled at Kim Tucci’s house 
  

1. Monday, May 2 @ 6:00 PM 
2. Monday, May 9 @ 6:00 PM 

 
We will be potting up seedlings, as well as creating arrangements with a combination of 
different annuals.  Definitely different from other years, but should be fun.   



 

• Please let Kim Tucci know if you are starting seedlings of any kind.  This will help with 
planning an inventory of what we have to sell.  Please feel free to contact Kim with any 
ideas or questions you may have. 

 

• Please keep in mind this is our only fund raiser for the year and many volunteers will be 
needed to make this a success. 
 

Trip Committee: Hollis McEvilly and Rose Dorr have planned a trip to Montgomery Place Gardens 
at Bard College, Annandale on the Hudson (approximately 1 hour) on Tuesday, June 14 with a 
rain date Tuesday, June 21, 2022. We will plan to car pool, as well as take orders from Paula’s 
Country Kitchen to have a picnic lunch on the grounds. 
 
President Sally adjourned the meeting at 8:20 thanking all of the members for their continued 
support. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
Hollis McEvilly, Co-Secretary 
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